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(b) Yes. For the year 1963-64 the 

net distributable prOfits of the DVC 
out of its power supply business 
amounted to Rs. 69 lakhs. Out of 
thill, the West Bengal Government 
received Rs. 23 lakhs. For the year 
1964-65 the share of the State Gov-
ernment in the distributable profit is 
likely to be Rs. 29.5 lakhs. 

(c) Yes. Net profit distributable to 
the participating Governments is 
likely to go down, if Calcutta Electric 
Supply Cor poration load is taken away 
away from the D.V.C. 

Electronic Computers for L.I.C. 

27M. Shrl S. M. Banerjee: 
Shrl Madhn LIma,.,,: 

Will the Minister of Finance be 
pleased to state: 

(a) the total number of electronic 
computers imported for the Life 
Insurance Corporation; 

(b) whether these computers have 
started work in Bombay and Calcutta; 
and 

(c) what is their capacity? 

The Minister of Finance (Shrl 
Sachindra Cbandhnrl): (a) Two. 

(b) The computer at Bombay wu 
installed in November, 1965 and the 
other at Calcutta is expected to be 
installed by the end of 1966. 

(c) The information is being col-
lected and will be laid on the Table 
of the House as SOOn as avaiJable. 
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Strike INotlee b,. D.E.S.U. Emplo,._ 

%'736. Shrl Kolla V"nkalah: 
ShrI D. C. Sharma: 
Shrl Rameshwar Tantla: 

Will the Minister of JrrIptlon and 
p"-,, be pleased to state: 

(a) whether the Delhi Electricity 
Board Employees' Union has served 
notice on the Delhi Electricity Sup-
ply Undertaking's management for 
the general strike; 

(b) If 10, what I. the dispute bet-
wpen the management and the workers 
th.t led to the notice; 

(c) the demands of the worker.; 




